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Dear Mr. Feith:

The Motor Vehicle Manufacturers Association of the United

States, Inc. (MVMA) has reviewed your synopsis of the March 29,
1984 meeting between EPA and the petitioners requesting a
deferral of the 80 dB noise emission standard for medium and

heavy trucks. MVMA feels the synopsis accurately reflects the

discussions and comments that transpired at the meeting and finds
it unnecessary to offer.any corrections.

In the event that MVMA develops information pertinent to
the 80 dB noise standard issue, we will prepare a submission to

the public docket for your review in the near future. Mopefully,
this issue can be resolved to the satisfaction of all involved

parties.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel
free to call upon us.

Very truly yours,_

Adduci
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